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DIVISION MEMORANDUM 

No. 122             s. 2021 
 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF THE COMPUTER-BASED ENGLISH  
PROFICIENCY TEST (CB-EPT) 

 
 

1. This Office announces that the administration of the Computer-Based English 

Proficiency Test scheduled on April 22-23, 2021 is POSTPONED until further 
notice. 

 
2. This is to give the SDO ample time to finalize the list of applicants and other 

preparations relative to the conduct of the test. 
 

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired. 

 

 
 

ROLAND M. FRONDA, EdD, CESO VI 
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

Officer-in-Charge 
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 
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